LOS MEDANOS COLLEGE  Office of Instruction
April 21, 2014

TO:

Department Chairs
FROM:
Kevin Horan, Vice-President of Instruction and Student Services
RE:

Substitutes

I am re-issuing this memo in order to remind you of our policy regarding substitutes:

Given the current budget situation, we need to control the amount we are spending on substitutes for faculty absences, while maintaining instructional integrity.

Typically we do not authorize substitutes for one class session that runs 50 or 75-80 minutes. For longer classes and multiple day absences, we will authorize a sub if there is time to arrange for someone who:

· has already been hired in the District;

· is qualified (in the legal sense – according to the Chancellor’s Office disciplines list);

· has the necessary expertise and the time to adequately prepare to teach the section.

No matter what the circumstance, a dean or senior dean must authorize the substitute before the service occurs.

If you have questions and/or concerns about this procedure, please contact your dean or me. Thank you.  

